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YEAR 6 NEWSLETTER  

Terms 3 and 4 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you have had a relaxing break during the Christmas period. Year 6 have 

settled well into Term 3.  

 

We will be covering the following as part of our learning: 

 

Topics 

 

Please see attached Curriculum Map which details the wide and varied topics we will be studying over the 

next two terms.   

 

PE 

During the term, the children will be learning skills through a range of sports including Hockey and Kurling.  

We will be reinforcing our team building skills through a range of invasion games and bat and ball games. 

 

Your child will have an outdoor Games lesson and a PE/Hall session each week this term.  PE will be on 

Monday and Friday afternoons for 6M and on Monday and Tuesday afternoons for 6P.  PE kit 

should stay in school all term as there are occasions when our PE time has to be moved to a different day. 

 

Please ensure children with shoulder length hair or longer have their hair tied back. If your child has pierced 

ears, their earrings will need to be removed in this session or covered with tape.  Please ensure your child’s 

PE kit is in a suitable bag and labelled clearly with their full name and class. 

 

Homework 

During the course of each week the children will be expected to complete their homework. The best work 

usually comes from children who complete the work as soon as possible after it has been set. Please 

encourage your child to look at it the day they receive it, so if they are unsure they can ask for help the 

following day. 

 

Daily reading (10 minutes, at least three days a week.)  

To support your child in reading you can listen to them read or ask them questions about their book to help 

them with their understanding of what they have read. This could also include a particular focus on 

vocabulary and checking their understanding of these words.  

 

You can also access Accelerated Reader from home so please continue to do your quizzes.   Please let us 

know if you need your child’s login details. 

Here is the Davington link for you to use when accessing A.R.: 

 

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/6654705  
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Learn weekly spellings  

Your child will have spellings each week that they will practice daily at school. However, further 

parental support with spelling words out loud or written on paper will be beneficial to your child.  

English sheet   

The worksheet will be either on grammar, spelling or comprehension. Please spend up to 20 minutes 

on the task. If your child is unable to complete it within 20 minutes, please sign to say they spent the 

time on it.   

Mathematics sheet 
The worksheet will be further reinforcement of mathematics topics covered during the week. Please 

spend up to 20 minutes on the task. If your child is unable to complete within the time, please sign that 

they have attempted their work, but were unable to complete it.  

 

Water 

Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school in order to stay hydrated throughout 

the school day.   

 

We hope the above information will enable you to support your child’s learning. We look forward to 

hard working and enjoyable spring terms. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to come 

and see us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Peal, Mrs Manning Press and Mrs Cunningham 

(Year 6 Class Teachers) 

 

 

 


